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Comments: | am strongly against putting a Roller Coaster in the Sandia Mountains.

It is a sacred area to the Pueblo of Sandia, and it the mountain ecosystem and species deserve to be respected
and protected. The amount of damage that the noise and increased crowds would do to local species is
unacceptable. This project is completely unnecessary: it's easy enough to put a roller coaster near a strip mall
which has already destroyed the local ecosystem. The fact that there will be no Environmental Assessment or
Impact Statement is also unacceptable. Such negligence is disrespectful and harmful to the mountains, the
ecosystem, the Pueblo of Sandia, and community members.



